
 

 
 

In observance of the ‘Good Friday’ Holiday, 

 

Our Corporate offices, Warehouse facility in Hialeah and the 

Terminal receiving at Port Everglades 

 Will be closed on: 

 

Friday, April 18, 2025 
 

 

We will re-open with regular business hours on Monday, April 21, 2025 

 
 

 

 

 


